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NDIR Submission from Barry Jaques 

Dear Sirs, 

I totally oppose the idea of supporting irresponsible people, who build on river plains or 
valleys and expect to be compensated, in case of a flood. 

I believe that in most areas in Queensland, information for flood risk has been available for 
many years. If people choose to build in a high risk area then their insurance is their 
problem, not mine. 

I do not want to pay higher premiums to subsidise people choosing to build in high risk 
areas. 

 

Barry Jaques 
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